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Lawn to Lunchroom Program – San Diego, CA 

 

Dear Mary, 

 

I wanted to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your generous 

donation of $50 on June 7th, 2017. Your contribution went directly into our 

newest program – Lawn to Lunchroom – pictured above. 

 

The students you see in the photo attend Somner Elementary in San Diego, 

California. And even though it’s their summer break, they were thrilled to 

volunteer in their new school garden that will supply fresh produce to their 

lunchroom cafeteria for the entire upcoming school year. 

 



This is all possible thanks to you, and all the other wonderful donors who 

responded to our recent campaign aimed at opening 36 more ECOssociates 

Centers across the U.S. this year. 

 

If you would like to see a special video about this program, click here. The girls 

you see in the photo above are also in the video.  

 

I also wanted to tell you, Mary, that in a few weeks you will receive our special 

welcome packet in the mail. In it, you will find our latest edition of the 

ECOssociates newsletter – Doing Well, by Doing Good – so you can keep up with 

our latest projects and center openings. 

 

In that packet, you will also find a special gift from me to you. I’d hate to give 

away the surprise … but let me just say it’s something useful, and also something 

that can help reduce waste, and thus the tremendous burden on our planet. 

 

Thank you again, Mary. All the good we try to do begins with generous donors like 

you. 

 

With much gratitude, 
 

Rhonda Jenkins 
Founder, ECOssociates.org 

 

Sharing is Caring! Click on an icon below to share this email on your 

favorite social media site. 
 

 
 



P.S. Mary, I have one small favor to ask of you. If you know of anyone 

who might be interested in our mission, and specifically our newest 

Lawn to Lunchroom program, would you be so kind as to forward this 

email to them? Our mission needs more people like you. Thank you 

once more! 


